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Board of Supervisors Recognizes Winners of 2022 “Signatures of Loudoun 
Design Excellence Awards”  
 

The Loudoun County Design Cabinet, a volunteer group of architects, engineers, planners, 
and designers dedicated to supporting quality design in Loudoun County, presented the 2022 
“Signatures of Loudoun” design awards at the Board of Supervisors meeting November 15, 2022. 

 
The awards program, now in its 18th year, recognizes businesses and community 

organizations that choose superior design standards in building, renovating or expanding a project. 
Each year, the community is invited to submit nominations, which are voted on by the cabinet.  

 
This year’s awardees are: 

 
• Familiar Award: Lucketts Fire and Rescue Station (Kiran Parikh, Loudoun 

County; Chief Keith Johnson, Loudoun County Combined Fire and Rescue System; 
Chris Roman, architect, Moseley Architects; Waynesboro Construction Company; 
Moseley Architects)  

• Infrastructure Award: ReThink9 Hillsboro Traffic Calming, Pedestrian Safety, 
Infrastructure (Mayor Roger L. Vance, Town of Hillsboro; Vice Mayor Amy 
Marasco, deputy project manager, Town of Hillsboro; Volkert Engineering) 

• Interiors Award: Lightridge High School (Meagan Jancy, architect, MTFA 
Architecture; Michael Foster, MTFA Architecture; Loudoun County Public Schools; 
Howard Shockey & Sons Construction, general contractor) 

• Legends Award: VCE Loudoun Master Gardener Demonstration Garden 
(Barbara Bailey, Master Gardener volunteer coordinator, VCE Loudoun; Normalee 
Martin; Inge Radel; Kristin Westfall; Mame Ward; Sharon Perryman; Lorrie 
Greenman; Karen Salo) 

• Makeovers Award: 338 Net Zero (Peter Burnett, owner and general contractor; 
Kevin Ruedisueli, architect) 

• Public Spaces Award: King Street Station Public Plaza (Don Knutson, owner; 
Land Design, architect) 

• Vision in Design Award: Paul Reimers, PR Construction. Reimers, who died in 
July, was recognized for his dedication to excellence in design and his commitment 
to the community. 
 

More information about the awards program, including photos of the winning projects, may 
be found online at loudoun.gov/signaturesofloudoun. 
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Winners of the 2022 Signatures of Loudoun Design Excellence Awards  

with members of the Board of Supervisors and Design Cabinet 
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